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The Marathon Project Area has been studied by environmental scientists 
since 2007, as part of the long-term planning for the Marathon Mine, an 
open pit palladium and copper mine located 10 km north of the Town of
 Marathon.

In November 2020, twelve new Baseline Reports were shared on the 
Canadian Impact Assessment Agency’s online Environmental Registry
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/54755?culture=en-CA 
and on Generation PGM’s website as an update to the 2014 Marathon EA 
Report. These new baseline reports provide the results of our 2020 �eld 
studies, and detail aspects of the natural and human environment
 including:
          o Plants and Animals
          o Fish and Water Quality
          o Surface Water and Groundwater
          o Air and Noise
          o Rocks and Soils
          o Tra�c, Employment and Economics

There have not been many changes to the environment since the 2014 
Baseline Studies, but some important updates have been made. We plan 
to share summaries of these reports and the key updates with you in the 
coming weeks, please submit any questions or comments to our
Companyemail: comments@genpgm.com

LOOKING AHEAD: The updated Environmental Assessment report and 
Environmental Impact Statement will be ready for public review and 

comment in early 2021.


